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Happy  
birthday to 
Charlie O’Brien 
who turns 7 on 
the 3rd 
November. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

WELCOME TO WEEK 4 

I would like to thank all my capable staff for leading 
the school in my absence last week. I have returned 
from the State Principal’s Conference inspired yet 
overwhelmed by how many of our schools are           
experiencing staff shortages and student wellbeing 
issues at unprecedented levels. We are blessed at 
Gum Flat to have such an experienced staff but need 
to continue to work together as a school community 
to ensure our students receive the education they   
deserve, delivered by staff who want to be at our 
great school. Keep up the great work everyone.              
Regards Mrs Coddington. 

INVERELL LEGACY PRESIDENT’S LUNCHEON  

Thank you to Mr Butler, Mia and Daniel for                
representing Gum Flat School at the President’s 
Luncheon on Sunday, also thank you to parents  for 
providing the transport to the RSM Club. 

KINDERGARTEN TRANSITION TOMORROW 

Tomorrow our Kindergarten 2024 will have their first           
transition day at big school.   They will have three 
Tuesdays 8.30 to 11.30am with Mr Butler.  At this stage 
we will have five new students  starting next year. 

PRINCIPALS’ NETWORK MEETING 

Mrs Coddington will be attending the Principals’    
Network Meeting in Narrabri on Thursday.  Mrs Eddy 
will be teaching the Primary Class. 



Mr Butler and students Mia Wilson and Daniel Cselka-Heagney         
representing Gum Flat Public School at the Inverell Legacy President’s 
Luncheon on Sunday. 



The Life Education Van and Healthy Harold’s visit to Gum Flat School on 
Wednesday last week. 
 
Thank you to Kira Hazel from the Life Education Van for visiting our 
school. 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Gum Flat Hall Triple B night, this Friday night, 3rd November           
commencing at 7.00pm.   Bring along your BBQ meat, salad and drinks 
for a great  community night out. This is a children friendly function. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The Gum Flat Hall fabulous Christmas dinner and chocolate wheel will  
be held on Saturday, 16th December commencing at 7.00pm.  This is a      
community event with meat supplied for a bbq, please bring along a salad and 
dessert to share.  BYO drinks. 


